At O’Connor Catholic College students are required to wear black leather
school shoes. Not only for aesthetic value but also to fulfill W,H&S
requirements in practical areas. Below is a guide as to what the College
accepts as correct black leather school shoes.

Simple Guide

-black leather uppers
-black sole

-upper foot protection
-lace up

YES

No skate shoes, black joggers, canvas
uppers, non black soles. They must
protect the upper foot area




